
 NEWS RELEASE 

 

 

Arizona House of Representatives 
Representative Vince Leach (R-11) 

1700 West Washington  Phoenix, Arizona  85007-2844 

 

 

 

Wednesday, July 12, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Representative Leach Selected for Emerging 

Leaders Program 
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – Representative Vince Leach (R-11) today thanked the State 

Legislative Leaders Foundation for selecting him to participate in their prestigious 2017 

Emerging Leaders Program this year at the University of Virginia.  

 

“I am grateful to be selected to participate in this great program for emerging leaders,” 
said Representative Leach.  “This program will offer valuable leadership skills and resources 

that I will bring home to Arizona.” 

 

Representative Leach was one of only fifty state lawmakers chosen to participate in this program 

from a pool of over 200 nominees.   

 

“These legislators represent the best in our legislative institutions, and are destined for future 

leadership roles in their state,” said Stephen G. Lakis, president of the State Legislative Leaders 

Foundation.  “Spending time with these up-and-coming leaders renews my confidence in our 

country’s great democratic experiment.” 
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